
Sylvia Rawlings gets into the spirit of St George … 

… and I think Gordon is being a dragon! 

 
Sausage & Mash 

A modest, but select group of Branch 
Members gathered to celebrate St 
George’s Day, 23 April, at the Ketton 
Sports Club.  We, and our guests from 
Holbeach Branch, enjoyed an excellent 
repast sausages & mash washed down 
with whichever brew you fancied at the 
bar. Most of us were served with three 

sausages but someone, who shall be nameless but has recently 
developed a presidential bearing, had five. Clearly he is on 
better terms than he should be with the catering staff!  But it 
was all a very enjoyable afternoon out. The raffle raised a 
useful £62 and we even enrolled a new Member from Easton-
on-the-Hill. We would like to thank everyone who both 
brought 21excellent prizes and also bought the tickets, 
especially Brian Gibbons who won back his own box of 
Anzac biscuits. And finally a big thankyou to the lovely Joyce 
and Mary and all the staff at Ketton Sports Club for an 
excellent lunch and cheerful service. Well done! 
 


